
 

After School Clubs:- 
 
Tuesday—Tag Rugby  3.15—4.15 
 
Wednesday—Lego Club - 3.15—4.30 
 
Thursday—Dance Club 3.15—4.15 
 
Friday—Maths Club 3.15—4.15 
 
 

 
Uniform Supplier 
We are changing our uniform sup-
plier. The new supplier is Brigade 
Uniform. Their uniform is of a very 
good standard  and they are offer-
ing not only sweatshirts but other 
uniform items on their website, 
with free delivery to the school. 
There is a link  on the website and 
also a text has been sent out. 
http://www.brigade.uk.com 
. 
 

Chocolate Donations 
We are asking for donations of 
Easter Eggs and chocolate ready 
for our Chocolate Bingo night on 
Monday 8th April. 
All donations will be kindly re-
ceived by Mrs Ashmore at the 
Office. Who will try her best not to 
eat them before Bingo Night !! 
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Family Portraits 
On Saturday 18th May our  bril-
liant school photographers have 
agreed to come to the school to 
take family portrait photos. 
Photos of mums, dads, children, 
grandparents, aunts and uncles 
whoever you fancy being in the 
photo, we are even extending it to 
our 4 legged friends. Well behaved 
dogs or cats are also invited to 
join in the family photo. 
If you are interested in having 
your photos taken—please see 
Mrs Ashmore as this will have to 
be done strictly by appointment 
only. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dodgeball 
On Thursday 4th April Years 1-4 
will be taking part in a dodgeball 
tournament  with other schools at 
Windsor Park Middle School. Bus-
es will be arranged , and children 
can come to school in PE kits on 
this occasion. Letters will be sent 
out next week. 

Parents Evening 
Parents evening this term will be 
on Wednesday 3rd April (3.30—
7pm) and Thursday 4th April 
(3.30—5pm). 
Letters and appointment forms 
will be sent out next week. 
 
School Play 
This year our annual school play 
will be held on Thursday 4th July, 
with a show in the morning and 
one in the afternoon. 
The school play will be Wind in the 
Willows, so we hope you can join 
Ratty, Moley and Toad for an 
amazing spectacle !!! 
Tickets will be on sale after May 
half term. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dates for Diary 

  
8/4/2019—Chocolate Bingo 
 
12/04/2019—Easter Parade & Service 
 
18/05/2019—Family Portrait 
 
11/06/2019—Sports Day 
 
16/06/2019—10k Run 
 
22/06/2019—Summer Fete 
 
23/06/2019—Duck Run 
 

If you have a safeguarding concern about any child you can report it to: First Response by telephoning 
0800 1313 126 (Emergency Out of Hours on 08456 042886) or via email: first@staffordshire.gov.uk 

mailto:first@staffordshire.gov.uk

